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Dr. Henry W. Blackburn, Jr.
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis 14, Minnesota

Dear Henry,

Thank you for your letter of August llth and the manuscript
which Leon and I will certainly read. How did you surmise that Dr. Burchell
will probably send it to me for review? Did I tell you that I was asked
to serve on the editorial board or did you find out some other way?
Actually, I think I am the first epidemiologist serving in this capacity,-

a sign of the dawn ...!

Thank you again on behalf of myself, although Leon had
already written to you, for taking such good care of Mrs. Meade and
Mrs. Khilji. They were both most enthusiastic about you and the course.

Wishing you and Nellie a most enjoyable time in Europe and
with kindest regards,
Cordially yours,
q
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Frederick H. Epstein, M.D.
Professor

FHE/r




